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I urge you to pass HB 3214. Animals in circuses are cruelly trained, often taken from 

their mothers in the wild and spend their entire lives in a cage. This is no way to treat 

animals in the year 2023. Circus animals never have an opportunity to exhibit their 

natural behaviors, endure psychological trauma to perform tricks and live in solitary 

confinement. Circus animals belong in sanctuaries. Make a humane decision and 

pass HB 3214. Thank you, Aaron Romano 


